
Lisa Thompson, MPP
Huron-Bruce
 
Dear Lisa Thompson:
 
Please find the attached OLA FOPL pre-budget submission.  The members of the Huron County Library Board passed the following motion at their meeting of Wednesday March 28th:
 
 
9. Correspondence:
9.1 Ontario Library Association (OLA) and the Federation of Ontario Public Library (FOPL) re: 2018 Ontario Pre-Budget Submission.
MOTION:
Moved by: Member McDonnell and Seconded by: Member Deichert
THAT:
The Library Board sends correspondence to the MPP, MP and local political parties endorsing the recommendations from the Ontario Library Association and Federation of Ontario Public Libraries 2018 Ontario Pre-Budget Submission.
CARRIED
 
 
cc. OLA & FOPL
 
Thank you
 
Sharon Cox
Deputy County Librarian
Huron County Library
scox@huroncounty.ca
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